
All Saints Roman Catholic Church 
Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time – July 7th, 2019 

11264 RT 97 N, Waterford, PA 16441 

Rev. Gregory Passauer, Pastor 

Deacon Thomas McAraw 

Lia Ghering, Parish Office 

 

Office/Rectory Phone: 

(814)796-3023 

(814)796-3025 - Fax 

Website: www.allsaintsrcc.org 

Email: allsaint@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Office Hours: 

9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri. 

 

Mass Times: 

Daily at 8:00 AM as scheduled 

  (See schedule on next page) 

Saturday Vigil at 4:30 PM 

Sunday at  9:15 AM 

Holy Days at  8:00 AM and     

7:00 PM 

 

Confessions: 

Saturday 3:30—4:00 PM  

or by appointment 

 

Religious Education: 

 

 

Parish Registration Forms are 

available on the bulletin board 

in the gathering space. 

 

Bulletin deadline: 

10:00 AM Mondays, 

in writing, please. 

Myparishapp.com 



 
 

July 6, 2019 –  July 14, 2019 

 

   Sat.    7/06  4:30 PM   For the People of 

      All Saints Parish   

   Sun.   7/07  9:15 AM  Audrey Thomas 

      (Lavant and Mary Lou Johnson) 

   Mon.  7/08  8:00 AM  Walter Szybowski 

      (Elaine DeMartino and Family) 

   Tues.  7/09  8:00 AM  For a Special Intention 

   Wed.  7/10  8:00 AM  Communion Service  

   Thur.  7/11  8:00 AM  Father’s Day Remembrance 

   Fri.     7/12  8:00 AM  Chris and Helen Fette 

      (Chris and Mary Fette) 

   Sat.    7/13  4:30 PM   For the People of 

      All Saints Parish   

   Sun.   7/14  9:15 AM  John E. Greishaw III 

      (The Englert Family) 

   Sun.   7/14  12:00 PM For the People of  

      All Saints Parish 

JUST SAYING  -  

What an awesome responsibility and privilege the Lord 
has bestowed on us to carry, together with others, the 
message of God’s love and mercy to the world. We ask 
him therefore to give us the wisdom, courage and 
strength to carry on his ministry. 
 
St. Teresa of Avila reminds us why we must carry on 
his ministry to the world:  
 
“Christ has no body on earth but ours; no hands but 
ours; no feet but ours. Ours are the eyes through 
which the compassion of Christ looks out to the 
world. Ours are the feet with which he is to go about 
doing good. Ours are the hands with which he is to 
bless others now.” 
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The Regular Collection  
for June 30th was $3,717.25 with an additional 
$1,230.00 from online giving for a total of $4,947.25.  
Thank you for your continued support of our parish. 
 
The Peter’s Pence collection brought in $842.00 for 
the work of Pope Francis in the world. Thank you. 

SCRIP Cards are available year round! 
Support this parish fundraiser by        
purchasing yours before or after Mass 
each weekend.  Check out the list of 
cards that are on hand every weekend. 

Congratulations and blessings to  
Bennett Michael Fitzpatrick 

son of Michael and Laura Fitzpatrick  
and grandson of Don and Lia Ghering  

who was baptized at All Saints on July 6th!  

THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH: 
   Wednesday, 7/10  Communion Service    

The Knights of Columbus will host the 2019 All 

Saints Parish picnic NEXT SUNDAY July 14. 
  
The parish picnic will follow immediately after  
a Mass at Noon; this Mass will be outside and  
we have invited Bishop Persico to be the main 
celebrant and homilist. He has graciously       
accepted the invitation. 
(There will be a 9:15 AM Mass also that day) 
 
Hamburgers, Hotdogs and all the fixings, drinks 
and table settings will be provided; we ask that  
you bring a dish to share. There will be traditional 
picnic games for the kids, as well as the young at 
heart, and lots of good company.  
 
If you haven’t signed a form with the names of 
those attending (even if you previously signed 
the list in the gathering space) please do so     
today.  Forms are available in the pews and in 
the gathering space. Thanks! 

A new Women’s Group is being formed to meet in the   
evenings. “All Saints Ladies’ Society” will meet again on 
Tuesday, July 16, at 6:00 PM in the social hall.  
 
Ideas on the focus of this group are being discussed and 
formulated for future meetings. The plan is to meet on the 
first and third Tuesdays of the month at 6:00 PM. Please 
bring your ideas and creativity to be a part of this new  
opportunity in our parish. 

Welcome to Parish Council! 
 Dolly Lang, Diane Johnson, Lauren Lacey and 
 Hamilton Galbraith. 
Many thanks to the members who have completed their 3 
year term: Nadine Merry, Joe Przybycien, and Tom Trapp. 
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All Saints Parish extends sincere gratitude and best 
wishes to Danielle Schoenfeldt as she retires her        
position as Religious Education Leader in our parish.  
Danielle has served as Leader for the past three years. 
She is stepping down to focus on her family of three 
growing boys, her husband, herself, and their two 
dogs. She is not leaving the parish or the area.  
Danielle will continue to be a catechist, Eucharistic 
minister, Mission trip leader, mentor, and trusted  
confidant and friend to the families of All Saints  
Parish. Thank You and God Bless You Danielle!  
 
The parish is in the process of hiring a new leader for 
our Religious Education Program. More information to 
come soon! 
 
A Family Perspective 
Just like the seventy-two disciples sent out by  
Jesus in today’s gospel, families are expected to be         
MISSIONARIES. By our lives, words and life style  
we proclaim peace, commitment, fidelity and respect 
to a culture caught up with violence and self-  
gratification. 
 
Child Protection and Creating Safe Environments- 
Know the Warning Signs of Abuse:                   
Those who abuse children look like everyone else. 
They don’t look like scary people that we should know 
to avoid. Rather, they live with their families in our 
neighborhoods. One of the most important ways to   
ensure the safety of children in our environments is to 
know the warning signs of adults who present a risk of 
harm to children. Among these signs are when the   
person (1) always wants to be alone with children in 
areas where no one can monitor the interactions,       
(2) allows children to do things their parents would not 
permit, (3) is always more excited to be with children 
than with adults, and (4) discourages others from     
participating in activities involving kids.  
For more information and resources visit  
https://www.eriercd.org/childprotection/ 

Readings for next Sunday, July 14 
DT 30:10-14; PS 69:14, 17, 30-31, 33-34, 36, 37;  
COL1:15-20; LK 10:25-37 

Relax, Refresh, and Renew 
 
Summer is a time to relax, refresh and 
renew both personally and spiritually. 
While you’re out at the beach, a lake, 
in the park or waiting for an appoint-
ment, your myParish app gives you quick access to 
many aspects of your Catholic life every day. 
 
One touch takes you to the USCCB readings of the 
day. Another and you will find 49 prayers in the Prayer 
button. Catching up on the news is a snap by touching 
the News button. There are interesting articles from the 
Catholic News Agency. Looking for someone to share 
a rosary? Push the Rosary button and hear the soothing 
voice of Fr. John Riccardo. 
 
Have a moment for a quick read? Click the Inspire  
Daily light bulb and find daily blogs from Catholic 
writers based on the day’s readings. 
 
Trying to find a church while traveling this summer? 
Tap the 3 lines in the upper left hand corner while on 
the myParish app. Then type in the zip code of your 
destination where it says Find a Parish. In seconds you 
will see the closest 10 parishes to that location using 
the app. Don’t know the zip code? Touch the Discover 
Mass button and enter a city name and state. 
 
All these aspects of Catholic life and more can be 
found in your myParish app. May it allow you an     
experience of our faith, just a fingertip away.  
Catholic life every day. 
 
Haven’t downloaded myParish app yet? It’s easy. 
Just text APP to 88202, or click on 
the myParish app symbol on our         
website - www.allsaintsrcc.org 
or use this QR code » 
with your smartphone or tablet!  

Roar into the fun at VBS! 
Waterford Presbyterian Church in cooperation with  
Asbury Methodist Church are presenting “ROAR—Life 
is Wild, God is Good” Vacation Bible school Sunday, 
August 4, through Thursday, August 8, 2019, from 6:00 
to 8:00 PM at the Presbyterian Church. 
 
They have graciously invited All Saints children to     
attend. Registration forms and information can be found 
in the gathering space. 


